
At its recent meeting, Group Insurance Managers made the decision that the Group Insurance eligibility policy 
for substitute teachers be changed for one year only (2020-21) to require one day of substituting up to the end 
of January, as oppposed to November, to allow for continued group insurance coverage. The full update can be 
reviewed here:

Group Insurance Memo re Substitute Eligibility Changes

https://files.constantcontact.com/30b1bab4501/e8784809-edb3-4af6-a416-65c67d5a0c21.pdf

